Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Bauman, Robert

Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 7:26 AM

To: Kuether-Steele, Molly

Subject: FW: Milwaukee River Bridge Opening Hearing

Please add to the record.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Claude J. Krawczyk

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 10:54 PM

To: Gary kampe

Cc: Bauman, Robert

Subject: Re: Milwaukee River Bridge Opening Hearing

Thanks Gary. I will attend the hearing tomorrow, but I’m also sharing your concern with Ald. Bob Bauman by
cc on this e-mail.

Claude J. Krawczyk
Attorney at Law

O'Neil, Cannon, Hollman, Delong & Laing S.C.
111 E. Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 1400
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

414.276.5000 Ext. 4730 office
414.276.6581 facsimile
www.wilaw.com | Vcard | Bio
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On Apr 24, 2018, at 10:47 PM, Gary kampe <gskampe@sbcglobal.net> wrote:

I do have an interest but I am booked all day tomorrow. If you are attending | hope you have an
opportunity to express our concern. The number of times bridges are raised and lowered is
excessive.

I have been walking down approaching the bridge from Broadway on Wisconsin Avenue, seen
the bridge being lowered and by the time | reach the bridge it is being raised again, less than five
minutes has passed. | have to wait for the bridge to be lowered, traffic is backed up, is there a
schedule?

| understand river traffic needs to be accommodated, but can’t there be some coordination so
river, street and pedestrian traffic all move smoother.

If you aren’t attending could you tell me who to direct my concern.

1



Thanks.

Gary K

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 23, 2018, at 4:54 PM, Claude J. Krawczyk <Claude.Krawczyk@wilaw.com> wrote:

Neighbors, you may be interested in an issue now being explored by the City of
Milwaukee regarding the way that bridges over the Milwaukee River are opened and
closed for boaters. The Common Council’s Public Works Committee is holding a public
hearing this Wednesday 4-25-18 @ 9:00 a.m. in Room 301B of City Hall to hear from
neighbors, motorists and boaters who may have concerns about the frequency of and
noise generated by bridge openings during summer boating season. | plan to attend.
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